Preparing for your visit:

Thank you for choosing our office for your vision care. Please complete and submit the Patient Information and Health History Form mentioned below prior to the office visit. This information will help us provide the best care possible. Also, read the information regarding what to bring to your first visit, and our financial policies. Plan to arrive at the office at least 10 minutes before the scheduled examination time so we can prepare your patient file. If a child is being examined please make arrangements for someone to take care of other siblings so we can devote our full attention to your child.

- ✓ <u>Patient Information and Health History Form</u>: Please complete the online history form and submit it to the office. If the patient is age 14 or under also complete the school performance section of the form.
- ❖ Eyeglasses: If you are new to our practice please bring all glasses you currently wear, including dress glasses, computer glasses, drive wear, reading glasses, safety glasses, and prescription sunglasses.
- ❖ Contact Lenses: If you are a new patient and regularly wear contact lenses please wear them to the examination. It is also helpful if you can locate the box or flat pack that holds the lens. This will allow us to determine how much of a change is required from your current contact lens power and shape.
- ❖ Selecting Glasses: If you plan on updating your glasses you may want to arrive 15-20 minutes early. If it is necessary to dilate your eyes this will allow you time to make the selection when you are seeing more clearly.
- ❖ Eye Treatment Medications: If you have used medications for an eye conditions (e.g. glaucoma, dry eye, eye infection) please bring them to the appointment.